
to you in my letter of the 10th March

last, in reply to the petition of

the Indians of Caughnawaga on

the same subject, vay that the

Dept. has no funds at its com¬

mand from which to pay for a

steam ferry.

I am,

Sir,

Your obbscvant

L. Vankoughnet

Deputy Supt. General

of Indian Affairs.
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